
Annual Request to Support the Ministry of 
Kathy and George Goodrich in Yellowstone Presbytery 

 

 
George leads worship at Camp, 2022 

 
How GRATEFUL we are to God and to all of you for the privilege and the call to serve as your 
Co-General Presbyters for another year!  Every Year the financial gifts of Yellowstone 
Churches and individuals make it possible for us to continue in this ministry.  For 18 years we 
have made a special request for financial support, and in every year but one we have made 
our budgeted goal.  Thank you for all the years of gracious support! 
 
This year we have been asked again to raise $35,000 towards our salary, benefits and 
expenses.  As of October 1, we received $20,856 with $14,144 remaining to be raised by year 
end. 
 
To those churches and individuals who have already given, we offer our profound thanks!!!  
Your gifts are a great encouragement to us in the work! 
 
If others of you should decide to give, we would be very grateful!  You may give in two ways: 

1) By Check: Make your check payable to “Yellowstone Presbytery,” and note it for 
“Administrative Support”  the mailing address is: Yellowstone Presbytery, PO Box 
1254, Bozeman, MT 59771 
 

2) On-line: Go to Yellowstone Presbytery website and click on the “Give Now” button. 
Select the button for GP Restricted Administrative Funds and follow the instructions. 

 
Thanks so very much! 
Kathy and George 
Co-General Presbyters for Yellowstone Presbytery 

 


